Town of Sanbornton

Space Needs Study Committee

Meeting Date: Monday November 24, 2014


Meeting convened at 7:05 PM at the Town Office

Present: CIP- Nina Gardner, Planning Board- Don Bormes, Budget- Earl Leighton,


   Recreation-Tracy Wood, Citizen-Craig Davis, Selectman-Karen Ober

Absent: Citizen-Doug Rollins

Organization: Nina Gardner volunteered and was chosen chair

                      Earl Leighton volunteered and was chosen vice-chair


          Karen Ober volunteered and was chosen secretary

Tasks identified:


Phase I:



Obtain an inventory list of town buildings, size, occupancy, if septic & 

Water (from Bob Veloski, Brian Bourdeau)


Obtain organizational chart including jobs not names


Looks at the needs of displaced employees, Recreation & Welfare


Also look at needs of Town Office, Police, Fire, Highway and Transfer

Phase II:


What are the possibilities with each building?


Tour Transfer facility any possibility of expansion?

Question: 

How would our insurance cover “Volunteer Labor” as an old fashion Barn raising?

What is the possibility of Prisioners or Voc-Ed from Huot Center?

There was general discussion of past studies, how they may or may not have changed. Each member received a copy of the Metcalf-Eddy study for review. Brainstorming of possible hypothetical solutions for the future either multi stage plans (domino effect), rentals, temporary solutions or permanent.

Meeting ended at 8:30

Next meeting Monday December 8, 2014 7 PM at the Town Office.

Respectfully,

Karen Ober 

